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Public Herbice Commission

-M-E-M-0O-R-A-N-D-U-M-

DATE: May 28, 1997

TO: Division of Records and Reponting (Sanders)
FROM: Division of Communications (Isler) p‘f/
RE: Confidentiality of Document No. 04700-97

Attached is a copy of your May 9, 1997, memorandum concerning LDM Systems, Inc.’s
request for confidential treatment of its status repon of refunds and credits.  LDM provided this
report at staff’s request in Docket No. 960841-T1, Order No. PSC-97-0352-AS-Tl, issued March
28. 1997. Since this filing is subject 1o the recently revised Rule 25-22.006, F.A.C., stalf does
not have 1o make a recommendation to the Commission unless a public record is filed.

Using the confidential data, staff has completed its analysis.  Therefore, please return
confidential Document No. 04700-97 to the company.

Thanks for your assistance. Please call me it you have any guestions.
Attachment

¢ Division of Legal Services (Brown)
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